
Happy Sunday! 
I hope all of you are enjoying your weekend. I actually had a quick 
trip to Washington DC to see my son. Even though it was brief, it was 
wonderful to spend time with him.  
 
We have a fun week ahead at school. Tomorrow, I will be taking the 
children in small groups to the Book Fair for them to find items they 
are interested in. Their list will come home with them tomorrow. You 
can use it if you visit our Book Fair going on this week.  
 
March 2nd is Dr. Seuss’s Birthday. To help celebrate it, we will be 
making a Paper plate  Dr. Seuss tomorrow. I will be sending home a 
Google slide to go along with Dr. Seuss.  
 
For the rest of the week, we will be meeting our next two 
Alphabuddies, Cathy C and Doggy D.  We will be making Cookies in a 
Cookie jar, a Dog Puppet, a Drowsy Dragon and Cute Rhyming Dust 
Bunnies. 
 
Tuesday evening, March 4th, is Open House at RNS.  
It’s an opportunity for students to come to school with their families. 
Every child will have a project in our art show, for our class you can 
look for the mint green name label.  
The classrooms will be open and they can visit with their teachers. 
There will also be a Scholastic Book Fair. It is sure to be a fun night! 
Please come and visit us anytime between 6:00 and 7:15pm.  



I also ask that your children be accompanied by an adult at all times 
during this event. Thank you in advance for this. 
The time is 6:00pm-7:15p 
 
Beginning tomorrow, when the children enter the class, they will 
need to find their addresses. Please use their Address Box(mailbox 
project on Friday) to help reinforce it. Thank you for your support:) 
 
Our next field trip will be on Wednesday, April 2nd  to the Inquiry Room 
at the RMSC. The permission slip will be sent home soon. We will spend 
one hour in an Inquiry room and one hour exploring the museum. If 
you want you are welcome to stay after our field trip to have more 
fun. 
 
That is all from me. Please make sure to contact me about anything. 
Communication is the key:) Your children are beautiful inside and out! 
 
Take care,  
 
Kirstin                                                                                               
749-6166                                                                                                                                
klynneoc1970@gmail.com​     
 

Important Dates to Remember 
March 
3-7 RNS Bookfair 
4-Open House  
        5:30-6:00pm NEW FAMILIES ONLY 
         6:00-7:15pm ALL FAMILIES ARE WELCOME 
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17- St. Patrick’s Day 
 APRIL 
2-RMSC Field Trip-More info will be coming soon 
6-Easter Egg Hunt @ RNS 
14-18- Spring Break 
 

                                       
 
 

                                   


